
 

Principal’s Note #5 

9/3/24 

Family Fun Day is this Saturday!!!  
LAST DAY TO GET YOUR TICKETS IS TOMORROW. 

 

• May’s, Isabel’s, Becca’s, Anthony’s and Charissa’s classes 
will be heading to Levi Stadium on September 18th. It’s 
pretty amazing how much math and science is involved in 
football. UNFORTUNATELY, BRUCE’S CLASS WILL NOT BE ATTENDING THIS TRIP. 

• Our 4th/5th/6th classes are already soaking up 
knowledge at Nature Bridge in the Marin Headlands. 
Experiential learning, it’s what we do. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe and stay sane. 


